
Hoover Class of 1968 
50th Reunion

Plan on attending this fabulous event as we celebrate with Hoover grads from across the country. It will be a 
time to relax, see old friends, walk down memory lane, and dance to the sounds of the ’60s in a beautiful set-
ting on Mission Bay. We have a group discount rate of 15% at the Bahia Resort Hotel, ph. (858) 488-0551, 
should you wish to book a room. There are also other hotels nearby in the Mission Bay area.

       Date:     Friday, September 21, 2018
 
       Time:     6:30 p.m. - 11:30 p.m. Cocktail hour with hors d’oeuvres; buffet dinner served at 7:30 p.m.      

    No-host full bar; DJ and dancing
       Place:    Bahia Resort Hotel on Mission Bay, Mission Bay Ballroom, 998 W Mission Bay Drive

       Cost:      $85.00 per person ……………By March 1, 2018 (Early Bird Price)
          $95.00 per person …………….March 2 - June 1, 2018

                      $105.00 per person …………..June 2 - August 15, 2018 
               
      Attire:    California Dressy Casual 
Meet & Greet:  We are organizing a “Meet and Greet” to be held the day before the Reunion, on Thursday,
                       Sept. 20, 2018 for those who register for the reunion.  More information to follow via email.  
         

               RSVP by August 15, 2018 
 
      Space is limited, so we suggest you send in your reservations as soon as possible

Questions:  Contact David Searle at  david.searle@cox.net      ph.# (619) 890-1426  or 
                       Beth Behnke at    bbehnke5@gmail.com    ph.# (858) 531-3709

If you haven’t been getting our emails, send your email address to Marcia:  mgkern@gmail.com

Missing List: The Hoover Alumni Website: hooveralumniorgsd.org/application     will have the list of grads who 
we haven't been able to locate. If you know the whereabouts of anyone on the “missing list”, please contact us 
so we can get information to them.  The website will also include a Memorial List for the Class of 1968.

Return the bottom portion by U.S. mail to:  HOOVER HIGH 50TH REUNION COMMITTEE, 
P.O. Box 161338, San Diego, CA 92176  by August 15, 2018. (Already paid? Ignore this form.)

                          From yor Hoover 50 Reunion Commitee        

Name_________________________________________________________________________________
              First                                                                 Last                                          (Maiden)

Phone (_____) ______________________ Email address____________________________________

Home address _______________________________________________________________________
                         House/apt  number               Street                                 City                        State              Zip code

Number of Persons Attending________________.   (Tickets will not be mailed)
 
$85.00 per person…… by March 1, 2018 (Early Bird Price);     $95.00 per person….March 2 - June 1, 2018; 
$105.00 per person ….  June 2 - August 15, 2018.
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mailto:mgkern@gmail.com
mailto:bbehnke5@gmail.com
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A check or money order is enclosed for a total of $__________________.  
Make checks payable to HOOVER HIGH 50th REUNION COMMITTEE. NO REFUNDS after September 1, 2018.
We look forward to seeing you at the Reunion!      




